
From our family to yours, we wish you 
a peaceful holiday. We  give thanks to 
our firefighters and hope for recovery 

and relief for victims of California’s 
devastating fires.

CyberData will be closed for the Thanksgiving Holiday on 
Thursday, November 22 and Friday, November 23. 

We will reopen for business on Monday, November 26.
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